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Date 3rd October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are already aware The Albion Academy is expected to join United Learning on 1st January 

2019.  

United Learning is a much larger trust and are able to provide The Albion with greater academic 

and financial support and challenge. This is important if we are to continue to make significant 

improvements to the school. 

I am sure there will be many of you who have many questions and would like to know more. 

Therefore we will be hosting a parental consultation evening tomorrow, Thursday 4th October in 

the school hall at 4pm. At the consultation event there will be representations from The Albion 

Academy and United Learning , who will be able to answer any questions you might have. All 

parents are welcome to attend, refreshments available on arrival. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Karl Mackey 

Principal  

 

 

 


